
Show us what You can do it! means to you!  
Introducing the 2016 TSNW photo contest! Send us your photos of what You can 
do it! means to you. All who send in photos will be entered into a drawing for a 
limited edition TSNW water bottle! Winning photos will be used in future posts 
online and in newsletters. Please limit your entries to 10 photos per person. 
(Each photo you enter gets you 1 entry into the drawingð10 photos = 10 entries). 
Email your photos to board@teamsurvivornw.org by August 31 to enter! 
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TSNW  

Guiding Prin-

ciples: 

Inclusion ï we 

serve all women, 

without regard 

to race, age, col-

or, sexual orien-

tation, gender 

identity, national 

origin, physical 

or mental disabil-

ity, or religion, 

with any type of 

cancer diagnosis, 

at any fitness and 

skill level.  

Quality ï Pro-

gram delivery is 

mindful of the 

physical and 

emotional sensi-

tivities surround-

ing cancer.  

Access - 

Our programs are 

free of charge to 

TSNW Members 

and offered with-

in  the Puget 

Sound Region. 

Education - We 

continually share 

with our commu-

nity, through a 

variety of meth-

ods, important 

and emerging 

information re-

lated to cancer 

survivorship. 

We are back again with our Team Survivor North-

west Annual Gala and Auction , òCelebrate under 

the Stars.ó  The fun will happen on Saturday Octo-

ber 1
st
  at the Meydenbauer Center in downtown 

Bellevue.  Doors open at 5:30pm, with silent auc-

tion followed by dinner and live auction.  

We are pleased to have Tim Leahy back as our 

auctioneer extraordinaire, who will guide us 

through some lively bidding on all our new and exciting auction items!  

In order to bring our members unique opportunities to participate in fitness programs 

and health education, this event is key to ensuring we can provide these programs at 

Team Survivor Northwest. This event helps us raise over half of our yearly funds in just 

one night! We encourage your support and attendance as we aim to raise funds and 

promote awareness for our organization this year.  

There are several ways to help make our annual gala and auction a success: 

¶ Procure items. We are always looking for fun and unique items for both the silent and 

live auctions.  Find the procurement form and sample letter on our website; down-

load and start asking.  Popular items include: 

Trips & Getaways:  airfare and/or miles to exotic  locations, condos, cabins and 

timeshares to fun destinations  

¶ Tickets: tickets to the Mariners, Seahawks, Sounders games, The Seattle Symphony 

or Opera House and/or desirable concerts in the area  

¶ Experiences:  Wine tastings with dinner packages, Santa coming to your house, 

free flight lesson, birthday parties at a local fire station, shopping spree with a per-

sonal shopperéfeel free to get creative 

¶ All things òGolfó: Rounds of golf, clubs, bags, memorabilia, memberships 

¶ Gift Certificates: Gift cards, certificates to spas, stores, restaurants 

¶ Excursions: Kayaking, canoeing or boating experiences, snowshoeing and ski 

packages nearby or at other unique locations 

¶ Invite friends, family, your oncologist, your neighbors ð download  our Save the Date 

notice and send out to everyone.  Letõs fill our tables!   

¶ Volunteer to help.  We need volunteers before the event to help put our packages 
together and label our items.  We also need volunteers the morning of the event to 
help set-up the auction, and the evening of the event, to work the auction, sell Golden 
Tickets and beads, and ensure the evening is a success.  Know someone that might be 
interested in helping?  Email Jamaica Baldwin and let her know the name, contact in-
formation, and how you want to help.  Volunteer descriptions are available on the web-
site.  

We at TSNW strive each year to make this event bigger and better than ever for our 

members and supporters but in order to do that we need your help in this process!  

Your co-chairs:  Linda DeStephano and Brenda Frost 

http://teamsurvivornw.org/gala/
http://teamsurvivornw.org/gala/
mailto:pm@teamsurvivornw.org
http://teamsurvivornw.org/gala/
http://teamsurvivornw.org/gala/


Thrill the World 
 

How do you Thrill the World? 

By dancing to Thriller of course!  TSNW is 

pleased that we are asked to participate and be 

the non-profit charity partner for this yearsô 

Thrill the World event sponsored by Redmond 

Zombies.  This year, zombies will invade the 

Redmond Town Center on Saturday October 29 to 

participate in a world-wide performance of 

Thriller . 

Donôt know how to dance?  We can teach you 

the moves!  And, really, youôre dressed as a 

zombie ï so you can dance like one too. 

Donôt want to dance?  We need volunteers on 
the day of the event to help with set-up, staffing 
our TSNW booth, crowd control, registration, 
and clean-up. 

This is a great family event ï really!  Classes are taught by Master Zombie Teresa Osborn 
and Co-Master Zombie Brenda Frost (yes ï your current Board President).  Classes begin 
in September with registration starting in August.  More details will be on our TSNW 
website as they are finalized. 

Want to see what all the excitement is all about?  Check out photos and videos from past 
years here. 

 
Meet the BoardðLinda DeStephano 
 
I was diagnosed with breast cancer one week after my 
55th birthday and underwent a double mastectomy 
shortly thereafter. I had multiple complications that 
necessitated 6 more surgeries to complete the 
reconstruction process. TSNW offered hope and a 
lifeline of strong cancer survivors determined to 
rebuild their lives, one activity at a time. TSNW trained 
me to complete the Iron Girl Triathlon, which was my 
big F*U to cancer. This photo was taken as I crossed 
the finish line. I joined the Board of Directors 
thereafter, and havenôt look back. As Co-Chair for the 
2016 Gala and Fundraiser, my goal is to raise enough 
money so TSNW can continue to provide no cost 
health and fitness programs to women with all types of 
cancer. My cancer is gone and I am Team Survivor 
strong! Please donate generously to TSNW and attend 
our Gala on October 1st. 
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http://thrilltheworld.org/redmond/


Save the date ~ July 30th, 2016 ~ for a fun filled, exciting day of racing and 
entertainment! 

 
Time to gear up for the Seattle Dragon boat Festival 
on July 30th!  Come and join the fun with paddlers, 
dragon boats, vendors and enthusiastic onlookers at 
South Lake Union Park. There will be paddlers, volunteers 
and supporters watching the races, listening to music 
from the grandstand, perusing the vendor and food 
booths and beer garden, and strolling the grounds. Add 
pleasure boats, tour boats and seaplanes for an exciting 
day for the whole family. 
 
Team Survivor Northwest is the beneficiary for this race 
which will be locally run this year.  Members can help 
make this a viable annual event by: 
 
* getting a team of 22 people together from work, family & 
friends to experience the thrill of dragon boat racing. Each 

team receives three practices, with all equipment, a coach and a tiller included, before 
racing other novice teams in the event. Cost is  about $45 each with a 4th practice session 
available for $5 pp. [register online at Seattledragonboatfestival.net or 
email jeanvye@comcast.net] 
* Volunteering to assist on the day of the race (if you are not on the Survivor SAKE 
dragon boat team), or help clean and set up the afternoon/evening before on July 
29th [register online atseattledragonboatfestival.net, choose "Volunteer" under 
the  "Navigation" column on the upper right] 
¶ Donate items for the TSNW booth. All proceeds go directly to TSNW. We need 
dragon related items, gift cards and imaginative things that you would want to win at 
a raffle! 

 
[email jeanvye@comcast.net to donate or work a 2 hour shift] 
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Thank you!!! 

The board of Team Survivor Northwest would like to say thank you to Dr. Laura James 

and Lisa Wright for their service on the board at TSNW.  Lisa has been an active member 

of TSNW, both as a member and a board members.  Laura has been instrumental in 

working with the medial advisory board. While both are leaving  the board, they will still 

be around! Laura will continue to work with the medical advisory board and Lisa with 

the volunteers.  

http://seattledragonboatfestival.net/
mailto:jeanvye@comcast.net
http://seattledragonboatfestival.net/
mailto:jeanvye@comcast.net
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